
 
 
 
 

Anti-Discrimination Policy 

Earlier this month, the new ECB Anti-Discrimination Code was published.  

The ECB Anti-Discrimination Code has been introduced to ensure that 
there are consistent appropriate regulations relating to discriminatory 
behaviour. 

The ECB is committed to making positive change to ensure cricket is a 
game for everyone. Anyone that wants to play, watch or be involved at any 
level of the game must feel welcome and safe. Cricket has the power to 
connect people and communities. It is our collective duty to ensure an 
inclusive environment that allows those connections with our game and its 
people to thrive. 

At Prescot and Odyssey our players are asked to follow and support the 
Anti-Discrimination Code. 

✓ This should not be seen as anything daunting. The code is a 
commitment to stamping out any form of discrimination and to 
making the game more inclusive and diverse. The code sets out that 
that any discriminatory behaviour will be dealt with through 
disciplinary processes and sanctions. 

✓ Any breach of the Anti-Discrimination Code will trigger a disciplinary 
processes and sanctions.  

Reporting Discrimination 

Please feel free to speak to any club official to discuss this further or report 
concerns. Alternatively, you can find more information using the following 
link: 
https://www.ecb.co.uk/about/policies-and-regulations/anti-discrimination 
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